
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

JUNE UPDATE 

The John Gumm Building is coming together as a finished 

building! In the interior, we have installed bathroom finishes, 

casework, and painting finishes. On the exterior of the building, 

we are working through exterior patching and paint.  

WHAT’S NEXT 

Next, we will continue with exterior landscaping and irrigation. 

Painting will continue. We will begin cleaning the building and 

finalizing finishes. We continue to wait on the elevator and that 

will be our final item to install. 

 

 

JOHN GUMM BUILDING PROJECT UPDATE 
Columbia County, OR 

JUNE 2024 

Exterior Painting 

Bathroom Fixtures 

Level 1 Casework 


